Jurek, Anne, Env. Health

From: Jurek, Anne, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, December 28, 2016 3:59 PM

To: "Trent Moore'

Cc: 'Bob Clark-Riddell’; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

Subject: Request for completed Unauthorized Release Report; Fuel Leak Case RO3216 1244
2nd Avenue, Oakland, CA

Attachments: URF_RO3216.pdf

Hello Trent,

According to ACDEH’s files for the above-reference case, an unauthorized released report has not submitted. If you
have a copy, please submit to ACDEH’s FTP site. If the report cannot be found, please complete one and upload it to
the FTP site. A PDF of the form is attached to this email. The form is short, and | have copied Bob Clark-Ridell in case
you may require his assistance with some of the information. Let me know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Anne

Anne Jurek, M.S.

Professional Technical Specialist Il (Geology)

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health (ACDEH)
1131 Harbor Bay Pkwy

Alameda, CA 94502

(510) 567-6721; Ext. 36721

anne.jurek@acgov.org




